
 

 

 

              
HCS/CIR/2024-25/90-A 

September 24, 2024 
 

Dear Parents  

The PTM of your ward to be conducted on Friday, October 11, 

2024 has been rescheduled for Saturday, October 19, 2024 

between 0900 hrs to 1200 hrs.  

Kindly be punctual.  

 
Note: Students accompanying the parents are expected to be in 

proper school uniform. 

 

The Second Term will begin on Tuesday, October 01, 2024 at 

08:00 a.m. 

 

Sunita Gangahar  
Principal  
 


